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I have not spent long in the SPED field, yet I know that funding is a major issue. 

Every week the IAs in the room try and prompt ideas to benefit the children, and 

they're met with, "that'd be cool if we could do that, but..." Every staff member has 

had to use their own pocket money to supply the classroom, sometimes supplying it 

with necessary items, such as bathrooming supplies. My hope is that removing the 

cap would encourage more funding into SPED, and create a stable environment for 

students who desperately need it.  


